
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
  
PLEASE support Representitive Hubert’s bill, HB 2601.  
  
My family loves our city and my kids love their school. It breaks my heart to think about 
having to leave KS because the government is going to try to enforce how I take care of 
MY child. Both of my children are unvaccinated and are the healthiest kids I know. 
  
I work each week in the children’s ministry in one of our local churches. It’s sad to me to 
see how in a class of 30 childrens that at least 20% of those are non-verbal, have 
allergies, and other chronic health problems. That is NOT normal and is not how things 
used to be. 
  
I stand firm and will NOT inject my childrens with the toxins and terrible things that are 
in vaccines. I will leave Kansas before that happens. 
  
Sincerely, 
Ashley Westmoreland 
  
Paola, KS 
 


